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WORK INFORMATION: Complete reopening of de la Montagne Road 
 

Municipality of Pontiac 

November 12, 2020 – 4:00 p.m. 

 

What you should know: 

• De la Montagne Road is fully reopening to traffic as of November 13, 2020.  

 

• The 1st phase of rehabilitation, including ditch profiling, structural repairs and paving of the road, has 
been completed. 

 
• A second phase of work is planned for next summer. 

 

• Thank you for your collaboration. 

Where to inquire: 

◼ The Municipality of Pontiac Website: www.municipalitepontiac.com 

◼ The Municipality of Pontiac Facebook account: www.facebook.com/pontiacmun 

http://www.facebook.com/pontiacmun%20/

